
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Thank you to everyone who submitted names for the new ‘House Teams’. We had some wonderful ideas, and it 

was a hard decision to make but the winners are… 

Joah and Fenn Chapman 

Our new names are:  

Red – Fire          Green – Earth          Blue – Water          Yellow – Sun 

 

We are also very excited to announce our open morning dates for our new reception 2025 intake. Please see our 

flyer below for the dates! The roles in school have also been decided and the children will be told next week. 

Thank you… 
We wanted to say a big ‘Thank you’ to Mrs Welch 

who is stepping down from ‘Treat Friday’. Treat 
Friday has raised so much money for our school. 
 
She said ‘I have loved seeing the kids faces light up, 
it made every hour spent in my kitchen bagging 
sweets worthwhile, the amount it has raised has 
been more than my wildest dream. Thank you all, 
you wonderful Thorndon children in supporting us!’  

Class News 

Holly Class – we have been enjoying our topics 

this term. We have had great fun identifying 

materials and investigating natural and man-made 

items in science. We will be making our own paper 

next week so I will apologise for the messy children 

in advance! 

Oak Class – we have been learning how to read 

maps using four-digit grid reference. The children 

looked for physical and human features. 

Willow Class – we have been enjoying creating 

waves in music, focusing on Pitch, Dynamics and 

Texture. We have also orchestrated and conducted 

our own music.  

 

 

20th September 2024 

 Date for your diary… 
 

Harvest Festival Service - Wednesday 2nd October 
9.15am in All Saints Church, Thorndon 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to like and share our X 

(formally known as Twitter) and 

Instagram pages for regular updates 

from all our classes. We are 

@PrimaryThorndon 

 

 

Have a fantastic weekend everybody, 

thank you for your support. As always if 

you need anything at all then please 

come and see me, my door is always 

open. 

 

Hannah Meadowcroft 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
Did you know you can follow all the latest news 
about the All Saints Schools Trust on Xr: 
 https://mobile.twitter.com/allsaintsmat 
Please follow us as we will be posting latest news 
and celebrating the successes of our wonderful 
schools! 
Melanie Barrow- CEO 
 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is 

Ms Hannah Meadowcroft.  

Alternative DSL – Mr Daryl Jones and 

Mrs Bell-Tye  

Our Safeguarding Governor is Mrs 

Gooderham. 

Please report any safeguarding 

concerns to a member of the team: 

via the school office or by telephoning 

01379 678392.  

Thank you  

Did you know FOTS have a new email address…. 

Please contact us using our new email address: fots@thorndonprimary.org.uk 

Find out all the latest news and information and exciting events we are planning on our Facebook Page. 

 Join us – Friends of Thorndon Primary School.  

We are always looking for new ideas and new helpers! 

https://mobile.twitter.com/allsaintsmat
mailto:fots@thorndonprimary.org.uk

